
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING – BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING – JUNE 4th 

 

Mayor Allgood has called for a Special Meeting of the 

Town Council for Thursday – June 4th at 6:30 p.m. to 

conduct a public hearing to review the proposed 2020-2021 

Budget.   

 

Due to the State of Emergency Declared by the Governor 

of Virginia and the County of Mecklenburg related to the 

COVID-19 Epidemic the meeting will be held 

electronically.  

 

The meeting will be conducted at the Clarksville Town 

Hall location at 321 Virginia Avenue.  The Town Manager 

and the Town Clerk will be present at the Town Hall for the 

meeting and will host the meeting via ZOOM.  Any 

attendance by Council or the public will need to follow 

social distancing and are limited to no more than 10 people 

in the Town Hall at a time.   

 

Citizens shall have the right to provide oral or written 

comments related to the budget by contacting the Town 

Hall in advance at 434-374-8177, or by e-mail at 

townmanager@clarksvilleva.org , or by U.S. Mail sent to P. 

O. Box 1147 – Clarksville, VA 23927.             

 

The Town Council Meeting will be LIVE streamed via 

YouTube by using the following link:   

https://youtu.be/y6ArAVjg4_Q 

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.   
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